Press Release
 
A film about life in Barnet in the year 2012 has received the rare privelidge of being shown in Edinburgh during the internationally acclaimed film festival. The Scotsman newspaper reports
 
"The film, A Tale of Two Barnets, has received national acclaim. It has had the rare privilege of being shown at the House of Commons and has been warmly received in more than 30 showings across the London borough and beyond."
 
The film was premiered to a packed house at the iconic Phoenix cinema in Finchley on the 19th March, with an extra screening being hurriedly arranged on the night, to avoid disappointing the crowds of people who turned up. 
 
As well as being shown at the House of Commons, the film has been shown at the National Unison Conference in Bournemouth, the TUC conference in Great Russell Street and now is being shown by Unison during the Edinburgh festival. 
 
The filmmaker Charles Honderick said "When we made the film, we expected a good reception in Barnet. The reaction has exceeded all of our expectations and we are delighted that it is being shown in Edinburgh".
 
Charles added "We have been inundated with requests to make a follow up. We are about to commence this now. We are looking for people who live in Barnet and have interesting stories to tell to get in touch, which they can do via the film website. We are also looking for some backing, so if you have some spare cash to invest in a really worthwhile venture let us know."
 
The film producer, Roger Tichborne added "We are working to a really tight deadline as we have to have to have the follow up finished by the 22nd October for the Premier at the Phoenix Cinema. We will be featuring stories in Barnet which have happened since we finished the original film in January. These include the closure of Friern Barnet Library, the harrassment of Helen Michael by SO15, the problems Barnet Museum are facing and the problems Barnet Council are having with the One Barnet program. We will also feature some of the brighter side of life, with the Olympic Torch relay and Jubilee celebrations. We aim to make a film that will be watchable, enjoyable and make people appreciate the good things we have, so we don't throw them all away".
 
The filmmakers have also thrown down a challenge to local young people who may be interested in film making. They have initiated a competition for local film makers to make a short five minute film to be shown before the screening of the main film on the 22nd October. There will be a £250 prize for the best film. The only constraint is that it must be no longer than five minutes and it must be about some aspect of life in Barnet. Film makers must be in full or part time education. The prize is sponsored by Mill Hill Music Complex, the premier recording, rehearsal, photographic and green screen video faciilty in the London Borough of Barnet. 
 
Ends.
--------------------------------
 
Notes for Editors
 
1. The Scotsman article - http://www.scotsman.com/news/scottish-news/top-stories/barnet-film-gets-fair-airing-1-2468248
 
2. The film website is at http://ataleoftwobarnets.yolasite.com/
 
3. Mill Hill Music Complex website is at  http://millhillmusiccomplex.co.uk/
 
4. A Tale of Two Barnets is being shown on Monday 20th August at 6pm at Douglas House, 60 Belford Road, Edingburgh. 
 
5. For more details contact Roger Tichborne on 07754 910425
 
 

